
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  June 26, 2025  
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals  
  School Safety Specialists  
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
Matt Alvernaz, School Safety Coordinator 

 
SUBJECT:  SRP Training – New Administrators and School Safety Specialists 
 

 
  
 
All new administrators or newly appointed school safety specialists are required to attend an SRP/ICS training 
for the 2025-2026 school year. This training will be offered over ZOOM. Please see the following dates and 
times available: 
 

• August 13th, 2025 from 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM  

• August 14th, 2025 from 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM 

• August 15th, 2025 from 10:00 PM to 12:00 PM 
 
SIGN UP HERE 
 
ZOOM LINK HERE 
 
Please make every effort to attend one of these trainings.  

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/16fxjVpko0azS7ndr3kyLNursH02ssbJM8_b44_QXSyM/edit?usp=sharing
https://zoom.us/j/91202678044?pwd=VUF1a0NGM2hqNDQvVmdSZDBwSDZidz09

